
CM - INQ 329-039-001

The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

~-·.. : 

Ms Joanna Bolton 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 8DQ 

Dear Ms Bolton, 

Re Conor Mitchell Southern Trust 

I refer to the above. 

Our Ref: AD-0678-13 

Date: 1 ih October 2013 

I would be grateful if you would inform me of the identity of the Clinical Services 
Manager with responsibility for bringing the 2002 Guidelines to the attention of 
paediatric nursing staff. Please provide any documentary evidence in support of any 
dissemination by this individual to paediatric nurses. 

I would be grateful for your response by return. 

Yours sincerely, 

f_l~ 
Anne Dillon 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT14GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 




